
Dear Training Provider,  
 
Greetings from NSDC!!!! 
 
As you are aware, your training centre had been allocated targets in various job roles under 
PMKVY 2016-20 short term training until 31st March 2018. 
 
Kindly note that targets allocated to your centre are valid upto 31st March 2018. Therefore, 
you are requested to complete the enrolment of candidates latest by 15th March 2018 i.e. 
15 days prior to target expiry date.  Also note that targets have been allocated in 
accordance to the batch wise infrastructure and trainer capacity of centre ( per session) as 
approved on SMART. Thus, any enrolment found beyond the permissible capacity will be 
construed as null and void.   
 
In case of non-compliance of the above, please be informed that the unutilised targets will 
be revoked from your training centre.  
 
In case of any queries related to short term training, please feel free to write back to us 
at pmupmkvy2@nsdcindia.org .  
 
 
Thank you and regards, 
 
PMU PMKVY 2016-20 
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